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As a lifelong motorcycle rider, I want to extend my support for the safety and 

wellbeing of motorcyclists that results from their ability to filter in traffic.  The lack of 

enforcement on Oregon highways and freeways has made our roadways significantly 

more dangerous.  Forcing motorcyclists to a standstill in dangerous traffic stoppages 

adds needless risk to those who use motorcycles to commute to work.  It is well 

known to anyone who rides this nation’s highways that stopping on a freeway tarmac 

creates an unacceptable risk of rear-end collision, a show-stopping existential threat 

to the motorcyclist. 

 

Please show your support for this vital community by allowing them limited freedom 

of mobility to filter during traffic slowdowns and stoppages.  Please vote yes on SB 

422! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lee Clark 


